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The Board of Education of Victoria Unified School District No. 432 met in a Special Session for 

a Board Workshop at the high school library on Thursday, June 8, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT MEMBERS ABSENT 

Tammy Lichter   

Ryan Mauch  

Jeanna Wellbrock  

Sean Rodger  

                  Jacque Schmidt   

Janae Dinkel    

  

Superintendent: Kimberly Woolf 

Principal:    

Others Present:            Tammy Schumacher (7:05 P.M.) 

President Tammy Lichter called the Special Meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.  

APPROVE AGENDA-MOTION –A motion was made by Jeanna Wellbrock to accept the 

agenda as presented, seconded by Jacque Schmidt.  Motion carried 6-0. 

CLIMATE & CULTURE SURVEY – Lori Blake with KASB attended to board workshop to 

review the completed survey results with the Board.  She stated that the survey sets the ground 

work, and expects us to have one every 1 – 1 ½ years.  The Board broke into groups and 

reviewed the results and broke down each result into areas of strength and growth.  Ms. Blake 

thanked the Board for their service to our schools.   

ADJOURN -MOTION –A motion was made by Jacque Schmidt to adjourn the meeting, 

seconded by Janea Dinkel.   Motion carried 6-0. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:13 P.M. 

 

        \ 

Melissa Schmidt, Clerk  


